From: Mizell, James@DWR

Sent: Friday, September 04, 2015 3:34 PM

To: Evoy, Barbara@Waterboards

Cc: Grober, Les@Waterboards; Riddle, Diane@Waterboards; Lauffer, Michael@Waterboards; Heinrich,
Dana@Waterboards; Crothers, Cathy@DWR; Bogdan, Kenneth M.@DWR; Morrow, Michelle@DWR
Subject: DWR-Reclamation Water Rights Change Petition

Dear Deputy Director Evoy,

On August 25, 2015 the California Department of Water Resources and U.S. Bureau of Reclamation jointly submitted a
petition to the State Water Resources Control Board to add points of diversion and rediversion to existing water rights
permits. The petitioners have determined that the joint petition contains non-substantive errors or omissions and are
therefore preparing an errata and additional clarifications for submission no later than September 18, 2015. In order to
best facilitate a full evaluation of the petition content, the State Water Board staff may wish to delay its review of the
petition for completeness until receipt of this additional information.

If this raises any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me or Ken Bogdan [(916) 651-2988].
All the best,
Tripp Mizell

Sr. Attorney, Office of the Chief Counsel
California Department of Water Resources
Office 1118-B

1416 Ninth Street

Sacramento, California 95814

0: (916) 653-7533

c: (949) 395-4444
James.Mizell@water.ca.gov

This email is confidential and may be subject to confidentiality rules under the attorney work product or attorney client
communication privileges. If you have received this email in error, please inform the sender and delete it.



